Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 11:37 AM

To: '‘Andresen, Rebecca'

Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'Jason Michelson'; Krehbiel, Brett
Subject: RE: Site Status Letter - Amoco Federal Well 11-2, Inspection No. iTM1734133384
Rebecca,

| believe the correct Inspection No. for the Amoco Federal Well 11-2 is (iTM1734133384)
Your request for an extension to July 25th, 2020 is approved.

If the well is not plugged and abandoned, please ensure the staining issues around the wellhead are addressed by this
date.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

From: Andresen, Rebecca <Rebecca.Andresen@arcadis.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2019 4:46 PM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>

Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>;
'Jason Michelson' <JMichelson@chevron.com>; Krehbiel, Brett <Brett.Krehbiel@arcadis.com>

Subject: [EXT] Site Status Letter - Amoco Federal Well 11-2, Inspection No. iTM1734133661

Mr. Hamlet,

Please find attached a Site Status Letter regarding NMOCD Inspection No. iTM1734133661. Soil staining was observed
during an NMOCD visit in December 2017. Chevron acquired the lease for this well in October 2018. We are
respectfully a 12-month extension to address the staining violation.

Please let us know if you have questions.

Best Regards,
Rebecca

Rebecca Andresen, P.G. | Vice President |
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